
Submitter: Matt Marjanovic 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's current voting system is one of the best in the country.  We receive paper 

ballots by mail, and can vote by simply dropping our signed ballots in a mailbox 

anytime through election day.  No waiting in lines.  No having our "papers" checked.  

No needing to take time off from work.  No needing to figure out where to go and how 

to get there.  Our current system makes it easy for voters to vote and to have their 

opinions counted --- that encourages participation, and that is what a democracy 

needs!  Our current system is simple, efficient, and secure. 

 

The changes proposed by SB-210 serve only one purpose:  to make it harder for 

Oregonians to vote.  Any other claims are bullshit, pure and simple. 

 


